Suggestion for an additional, formal Club training night
Thought for some time that we are someway behind other similar sized clubs in that we only offer one, formal training night, Wednesdays meeting at the GBLC. Don’t think Friday night is recognised by anyone else, apart from a few, as a recognised club night. Look on most club’s websites and they meet at least twice and sometimes three times a week. They also often meet at different venues and offer different activities. Think an additional training night would also utilise the coaching base we now have and may go some way (although I don’t see a problem with it) of semi-formal groups being set up. It may also offer people who can’t make Wednesday’s an opportunity to get more involved.
My suggestion is that the Wednesday’s at GBLC would remain sacrosanct but we would look to establish another session either on Monday, Tuesday or Thursday. Don’t think Friday is feasible because there is a big Club presence at ParkRun on Saturday and it’s too close to Sunday race day to be practical. Monday would work but my experience is that after racing on Sunday most people just want an easy run. From this perspective Tuesday is probably the most practical night.  If the idea of a new session is agreed I would suggest that we find an alternative venue to the GBLC. I am always a bit uneasy about the GBLC because they don’t now get anything out of us meeting there. Think us turning up a second night may get them thinking. Conkers, Moira Furnace, one of the Swad parks or Gresley Old Hall are possibilities. Others will have other suggestions. I’m happy to enquire about Gresley Old Hall if you want to pursue this. Has the added benefit of having changing, a bar on site and loads of open space for training.
Would also suggest that if the idea of a second night is agreed that we start in spring/summer next year. Think the other area we would have to give some consideration to is balancing out what we offer and co-ordinating a bit more the activities of the groups. Options are alternating nights between a steady run and a coached session or establishing one of the nights as a night we will always provide a coached session. Suggestion would be a good idea for a discussion item at the AGM although it would be helpful for the Committee to firm up an exact proposal for discussion.
